Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang

Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 2:56 PM
To: fasikasewagegnehu81@gmail.com
Subject: 643 Elfelt Street

Hello Ms. Sewagegnehu,

Your assessment appeal is being rescheduled to December 19, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. Since you are just asking for the
payment to be spread over 10 years, you don’t need to attend the hearing and | will not be calling you into a
hearing. After Jan 24, 2024, you will receive an invoice. Once received, you will have 30 days to pay with no
interest. Any unpaid balances will be collected with your property taxes. This goes for the remaining 9 years, too.

Any questions, please let me know. Thanks.

Mai Viang

(She, her)

Legislative Hearing Coordinator | St Paul City Council
M: (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563

310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102
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